From: Mark Schlangen

To: LCPR Shared Mailbox
Subject: Fire Department Relief Association changes
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 9:35:23 PM

| was just notified that there is a proposed change to the State Aid formula. We are a small
volunteer department that would see a drastic DECREASE in the proposed formula. | urge
more information to be shared regarding this, it appears that departments with a larger tax
base would be funding departments with a smaller tax base, yet our fire protection
responsibilities are a direct correlation to our tax base. Seems counter intuitive and if not, at
least it seems that more information and discussion should be had.

Thanks
Mark Schlangen, Chief

Two Harbors Fire Department
(218) 428-1631 cell



